
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

August 29, 2006 

 

 

TO: Alderman Ron Hart, Chairman 

 Public Works and Services Committee 

 

FROM: John C. Rooney 

 Assistant Commissioner of Public Works/Engineering 

 

RE: Amendment No. 1, Contract 40-06(K6-042), PS – Marino Park/State Street 

Storm Sewer Earth Tech,  consultant 

 

 

We have received Amendment No. 1 on the above contract.  This amendment is for 

investigation of a two-foot deep washout at the intersection of Grove Avenue and 

Thirteenth Street.  The amendment is in the not-to-exceed amount of $8,100 and funding 

is available in Account No. 104.985.5420, Stormwater Sewers – Various Locations. 

 

If the Committee agrees, the appropriate action would be to accept the amendment and 

authorize the Mayor and City Clerk to enter into the agreement. 

 

 

Cc:  Joy Hansche 
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